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Central New York’s New 
Workforce

Our survey of Central New York businesses finds that 40 percent 

employ workers with limited English proficiency. As immigrants 

comprise a rising share of the population and workforce 

throughout the region, upgrading their language skills will be key 

for local businesses and the area’s future economic growth.

by Tara Colton

Click here to read the full report (PDF).
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